
Keith Ducker. STRF Chair. 
Mobile: 07944551579      Email:  keith.ducker@strf.org.uk      Website: strf.uk 

Southend Tenants and Residents Federation Meetings are held on the last Tuesday of each month on the first floor at the Civic 
Centre. The Federation is for the benefit of the Southend Borough Council/South Essex Homes Residents, Leaseholders and 
authorised person’s residing within a Resident or Leaseholders property. 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 Resident & Staff Involvement Focus group 

 

 
No Meetings held August 2019 
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